
 
MIA Training Information for November 4, 2021   
 
Subject: [CAO-COUNCIL] Acquisition Town Hall Announcement: Improving the Transparency of Made in 
America Waivers 

This message is sent on behalf of the Made in America Office, Office of Federal Procurement Policy, 
General Services Administration, and National Economic Council. 

Note: CAOs, SPEs, & SAOs for Domestic Sourcing: please share this exciting opportunity with your 
contracting community! 

Please join the Made in America Office, Office of Federal Procurement Policy, General Services 
Administration and National Economic Council for a town hall on Improving the Transparency of Made 
in America Waivers: 

EVENT DETAILS:  

Acquisition Town Hall:  Improving the Transparency of Made in America Waivers 

November 4, 2021 10 am - 11:15 am EST 

Eventbrite Registration: https://madeinamericatownhall.eventbrite.com/?ref=estw  

The Town Hall is designed to:  

1. Provide a status on current Made in America Activities 
2. Educate the acquisition workforce about new Made in America waiver guidance and digital 

waiver portal 
3. Share information on available resources to support the workforce, including upcoming office 

hours 
4. Learn ways to partner with the SAOs of Domestic Sourcing, CAO’s, and SPE’s in improving the 

transparency of Made in America Waivers. 
5. Participate in a questions and answers session.  

We look forward to seeing you on November 4, 2021. You don’t want to miss this event. 

Note:  Participation is limited. Sign up early to ensure a spot! 
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